

In memory of

Donovan Daniel Peterson

May 15, 1990 – August 17, 2013

The Peterson-Tanche family would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude to everyone who helped us through our time of grief, when our son, brother, uncle, nephew, grandson, cousin, Donovan Daniel Peterson passed away this summer.

There were so many of you, who were there for us, that we cannot begin to name you, because we would certainly miss someone who is deserving of our gratitude. It is encouraging and overwhelming to realize that there are so many who cared and came alongside to support our family. Not only do you care, but you have shown your love and concern in so many practical ways. The food delivered and cooked for the reception, flowers sent, donations made, the company of so many people visiting and also the friends and relatives who travelled to Fort Simpson to be with us. What you did in the house is amazing evidence of your kindness, generosity and understanding.

Thank you again for your friendship, love and ongoing prayers to support us in our time of sorrow.